
Have you taken photographs, sketched a plant, or painted a vista at the
Arboretum? We would like to share your unique artwork with visitors
during the 2025 season. Seeing the landscape through someone else’s
perspective is a fun way to experience this year-round destination. 
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Art in the Arboretum 2025:
Call for Visitor Art!

Submission deadline January 31, 2025

Email a photograph of the artwork for consideration to
info@pollyhillarboretum.org. 
Staff will help obtain high resolution photographs to be
reprinted and displayed. Only replicas will be used. 
An array of artwork based on subject matter, medium, and
location will be selected.
If your art is selected, you will be recognized in PHA
member publication Meristems. An opening reception will
take place for artists and visitors this spring, date TBD.

All images are examples from previous 
Art in the Arboretum exhibits.


